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Jeong-Ho Roh <luk77y@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 2:07 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regarding ’Regulation of Retail Forex’

To whom it may concern,

I’m concerned and opposed to new 10:1 leverage cap. Please reconsider this matter. Please do not break people’s
american dream.

Thank you for your time,

JeongHo


